
Dear Ms. Wilhelm 
  
I have many fond memories of my experiences at Wilhelm Scholê International.  I have often 
shared some of the experiences that I had with my family.  For instance, I keep on our 
bookshelves the book of Haiku poetry which we had published, that had several of my poems in 
it.  Also, I shared my experiences of playing violin.  In fact, my daughter Anya is now playing 
violin in school on the very same violin.  Anya surprised my wife Binita and me by signing up to 
play violin for her school orchestra without even telling us.  When we found out we asked my 
mom to send my old violins for Anya to use.  Another memory is of all of the children gathering 
to watch some of the historic moments from the Apollo space program during school.   
  
Those were exciting times, and you gave us exposure to so much of  it— arts, science, music, 
poetry.  For such a short and early stretch of my childhood from ages 4 to 7, it is amazing to 
think of all the fantastic experiences I had while at Wilhelm Scholê International. 
  
One of the phrases and school themes that I remember most is the saying  “how to think, not 
what to think”. 
  
Love, 

 
Vikram 
  

 


